August 1, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

" Simonton’s Cheese House, Inc. is requesting a certificate of compliance from the City of
Crossville to apply for a Retail Food Store Wine License from the Tennessee Alcoholic Beverage
Commission.
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Regards,
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Sasha D. Lowery , U
Secretary/Treasurer

Nicholas S. Frazier
President




